
 

 

 
 
September 7, 2020 
 
General Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services               
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Floor 25, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai-400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Subject: Submission of newspaper clipping of Notice of Annual General Meeting and Book    
              Closure 
 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 47 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligation 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we have published the Notice of Annual 
General Meeting to be held on September 28, 2020 and Book Closure, in Financial Express 
(All Editions) and Mumbai Lakshadweep (Mumbai Edition in Marathi) newspapers on 
September 7, 2020.  
 
We enclose copy of the Mumbai edition of the abovementioned newspaper cuttings for 
your record. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Forbes & Company Limited 
 
 
 
Pankaj Khattar 
Head Legal & Company Secretary 
 
Encl: as above 
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